
Participants
will be

compensated
for their time

and travel.

Help Us Pave the Way to an
Important “Baby Brain” Study

We are looking for pregnant women and/or the parents of children who are between 0-24 months of age to participate
in planning the future of the HEALthy Brain and Child Development (HBCD) Study to answer these important
questions. 

The first few years of life are a period of exponential brain growth and development but there is still so much we do
not know about the effects of early exposures on infant and child development. 

To participate or learn more, please contact 
us at (858) 822-3682 or HBCD@ucsd.edu or visit

betterbeginnings.org/hbcd

Please consider participating in a focus
group to help us plan the future HBCD Study.

 
Advise us how we can best engage families to participate in the study, 

how to keep them in the study for at least 10 years, and how to design a
study protocol that is acceptable to the participants.




